
NEOkla Meeting Minutes   6-14-2016 
 
Board members present were Todd Swain – RE, Jason Baney – Assistant RE, 
Kathryn Roemer - Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Neil Cox, Jeff Maize, 
James Stowers, and George Walker.  The minutes of the May meeting and the 
treasurer’s report were approved as presented. 
 
Solo Report – Jason Baney:  There were 57 drivers at the Stroud event.  The 
next event will be on July 10 at Stroud.  The old timing equipment has been sold 
for $350.00.  This action was approved by the Board of Directors in an email 
vote.  The proceeds will be used to purchase additional equipment.  The old 
generator was donated to Billy Young who has kept it running for us and who 
stores the Club trailer. 
 
Club Racing – Neil Cox: The regional races scheduled at Iowa Speedway have 
been canceled..  The last Majors Race in our conference is on July 1-2 at High 
Plains in Colorado.  On July 31-August 1, KVRG will hold a bracket enduro and 
regional races at Hallett.  Participation in the bracket enduro does not require a 
competition license. 
 
Road Rally – Garry Deaton:  The Tulsa Vette Set will have a Poker Run on July 
2 to benefit the Wounded Warrior Project.  Garry discussed the probability of 
having a practice rally on June 26.  Check Green Country Motorsports for details. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin, secretary 
 
 


